
From: DanceWorks Studios no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com
Subject: Concert rehearsal information

Date: 25 November 2021 at 4:02 PM
To: director@danceworks.co.nz

Hi everyone

 

Thank you for your patience while we got a better understanding of how the show will run this year.

 

Tickets will be available for purchase from Ticketek https://premier.ticketek.co.nz from 9.00am tomorrow Friday 26th November.

 

As we will be in the traffic light system when our shows goes onstage, anyone over the age of 12 will need to have a vaccination
pass to attend the concert and you may also be required to wear a mask.

The show is limited to 600 tickets due to covid distancing requirements and sold as a general admission. There will still need to
be spacing between bubbles which will be explained to you when you enter the auditorium.

 

Dress Rehearsal Information 

 

Dress rehearsals will be held for the The Greatest Show only. The preschool showcase will not require a dress rehearsal. All
regular classes will finish for the year on Wednesday 8th December.

 

The Saturday 11.00am show will have their dress rehearsal on Thursday 9th December at the Regent on Broadway. We will start
at 4.00pm and we will need everyone involved in the 11.00am show to be there.

 

The Saturday 4.00pm show will have their dress rehearsal on Friday 10th December at the regent on Broadway. We will start at
4.00pm and we will need everyone involved in the 4.00pm show to be there.

 

In each of these dress rehearsals we will do a walk-through of the show first in act order to set the lighting and make sure
placement is correct. The walk through should take 2.5 hour maximum. We will then have a ½ hour break to eat something and
change into our costumes for a run through of each number we hope to start this at 7.00pm. This will not be in order and we will
run the younger classes first so they can then go home. We should be finished the dress rehearsal by 9.00pm.

 

More information regarding the dress rehearsal and show will come out soon, including drop off place and times etc.

 

Make up is optional for the dress rehearsal, however for the show we would like them to have our normal show makeup. You can
find instructions on all our makeup and any other information regarding the concert you need here.
https://danceworks.rocketspark.co.nz/page/concert/

 

 

Many Thanks

The DanceWorks team

https://premier.ticketek.co.nz/
https://danceworks.rocketspark.co.nz/page/concert/



